
YEAR 6 NEWSLETTER               

WEEK BEGINNING:  

SATs Writing 

This week has seen Year 6 completing their writing portfolio, ready for 
their final writing grade to go along with their Maths and English. All 
teachers have noted the amazing enthusiasm and resilience, to want to re
-write, edit and improve their writing to make it the best that it can be. 

KFC 

On Wednesday 24th May, KFC returned to announce the winner of the VIP 
Experience. They presented prizes to thirteen lucky runners up, who each 
received a chicken cheque, which enables them to purchase KFC for them 
and their families. The runners up were: 

Anita Gurda, Natty Cavey, Rosie Callegari, Leah Young, Josh Mole, Ellie 
Portman, Katie Hill, Oliwia Kempka, Pru Lune, Elise Lane, Ellie Booker, Ellie 
Morris-Parnell and Morgan Baldwin. 

The winner, who can take five friends to a KFC, bread their own chicken 
and create their burger, was Tyler Elmes of 6LDK – who made ‘The Big 
Belly Burger.’ 

Congratulations! 

Sports Day 

The children have been asking several questions about the                          
re-arrangement of Sports Day, which was cancelled due to awful weather. 
It will be rescheduled for some time after half term – we will keep you 
informed. 

Pioneer 

On Wednesday evening, Mr Scarle delivered a presentation about Pioneer 
and gave out the medical and consent forms. Please can you get these 
returned to school as soon as possible and, should you have any more 
questions, feel free to contact Mr Scarle or any other teachers on the trip, 
to ask them.  

Sailing 

This week Miss Jackson took 16 children to Edgbaston reservoir for a   
transition event with the Head of Year 7, Mr Spencer. All of the children 
loved the event, Miss Jackson and Mr Spencer got to know the children 
and they were rewarded with absolutely fantastic weather. 

 

Star of 
the week 

Dates for the Diary 

o School returns on Monday 5th June 


